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Recently all Year 9 students travelled into the Geelong CBD and visited a 
number of our P-TECH industry partners with a view to hearing about the 
different job roles people work in and also to see these organisations in 

their day to day operation.   
 Hopefully this opportunity has provided students with some ideas for their 

future pathway and assist with course selection for 2020. 
               It’s not every day that you get to sit in the Chamber at the City of 
Greater Geelong and hear all about the job roles and career opportunities 
available. Recently some of our Year 9 students interested in studying IT 

and Business had this opportunity.                                                                  
A big thanks to the network of P-TECH industry partners who support 

Newcomb Secondary College. 
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